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         May 14    REMEMBER THOSE WHO GAVE THEIR LIVES 

        MEMORIAL DAY – May 29 (Observed)  

    

 

 

  

It’s that time of year; we are losing a lot of our northern quilters until the Fall.  This gives 

those members a chance to work on baby quilts for the “Pat Reid” contest.  Contest quilts 

are not due until the September meeting.  Ladies, Travel Safe. 

For those of us staying here in the area, we’ll be working on blocks for our Titusville 150th 

Anniversary Quilt.  Jessica Gaudi is chairperson.  She handed out blocks at the April 

meeting, which are due back in June.  Karen Martin arranged with “Kathy’s Quilting 

Studio” to  have a representative from “Quilting Treasures Fabric” attend our May 
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    May - 2017 SCHEDULE 

Board Meeting – No Meeting in May 

Business Meeting – May 17 – 9:30 am 

   First Baptist Church 

PRESIDENT’S MESSAGE 
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meeting.  Invite your quilting friends and neighbors to join us for an “end of the bolt” 

sale.  Bolts will have between 2 to 14 yards, sold by the bolt for $6.99 per yard.  Share 

the bolt with a friend or select backing for those planned quilts in your stash.   

Also, remember our special June program will be with Aria’s Trunk Show from “Quilts and 

Lace.  HAPPY QUILTING …….. Joyce 

 

 

 MAY– BIRTHDAYS 

 
 1 Sherrianne Larson   17 Nancy McPhee 

 2 Carol Ness     29 Sally Krause 

 9 Judy Wetherbee    31  “Dot” Morgan 

     17 Frances Johnston 

  

General Business Meeting Minutes – April 19, 2017 

 

The general meeting was called to order at 9:30 a.m. by President Joyce Tesdall.  Meeting was recorded.  The Pledge of 

Allegiance was recited.  Motion was made to approve March minutes by Cora Postlethwait, seconded by Jan Brock and 

approved.  Member’s birthdays for April were announced followed by birthday song. President Tesdall announced 

Sherrianne Larson and Cora Postlethwait will assist for Kids Camp Monday through Thursday, July 17-20, at Kathy’s Quilt 

Shop. 

1st Vice President:  Cora Postlethwait provided information on the Jacksonville Quilt Fest bus trip.  Participants will be 

attending on Thursday, September 21, 2017.  Cora will begin taking names at the April business meeting.  Cost of the bus 

trip is $10 per person.  Guild is paying full bus fare and trip will be open to other guilds.    

2nd Vice President:  Janet Romer reported on programs and coming events.  Classes:  April - Table Runner, May – Binding, 
June – Speed Piece Braid, July Kids Camp.  Programs:  April – Teresa from The Quilt Place bringing kits/rulers/things they 
like a lot, May – Kathy from Kathy’s Quilt Shop “Quilting Treasures” and End of Bolt Sale, June –  Aria from Quilts and Lace 
bringing Quilting Trunk Show. 
 
Block of the Month (BOM):  Janet announced 26 blocks were turned in and were won by Kathey Swank. 
 
Treasurer:  Jan Brock reported Profit and Loss/Balance Sheets for March 2017. 

 



Membership:  Nancy Smith reported 31 members in attendance and $30 collected for the church.  Elaine Glasgow died 

April 8 and Hildegard Lindsay, last founding member of our guild, died April 16.  Nancy will return the dues to Rose for 

Elaine’s membership.   

Basket Drawings:  Baskets were won by Denny Bell and Kris Sullivan. 

Committees 

Sunshine:  Eileen Guntner sent out 6 birthday cards, 1 sympathy card and 1 get well card.  Please notify President Tesdall 

if you are aware of anyone who is ill. 

Fat Quarter Drawing:  Eileen announced Laura Grimsley and Nancy Smith as winners. 

Old Business 

Florida Block Quilt:  Jessica Gaudi provided information and 10 inch block for those interested in participating in the Florida 

quilt block contest.  Completed 12 ½ by 12 ½ inch blocks due at June meeting.  Details will be published in the May guild 

newsletter. 

Pat Reid Baby Quilt Contest:  Co-Chairs Denny Bell and Laura Grimsley have already received 2 baby quilts. Completed quilts 

will be judged September 1st.  

There will be no Guild Board Meeting in May. 

Meeting was adjourned at 10:14 a.m.    

Show and Tell presenters including Table Runner class members were Nancy Smith, Dot Morgan, Ellen Herring, Mona 

Margetts, Janet Romer, Shirley Moore, Eileen Guntner, and new member, Jan Sieger.  The April program was presented by 

Dawn from The Quilt Place who brought some of the shop’s favorite things.  

Minutes submitted by Helen (Cindy) Gooden 

 

  PROGRAMS 

 

May   3 Rose Palek – “Binding” @ St. Gabriel’s, @ 9:00 am 

  17 Kathy @ Kathy’s Quilt Shop ‘Quilting Treasures” & End of Bolt Sale 

June   7 Karen Sue Lynch – “Speed Piece Braid” using up strips/scraps  

   @ St. Gabriel’s, @ 9:00 am 

  21 Aria - “Quilting Treasures”/ End of Bolt Sale (Quilts & Lace) 

 



 

  

    

 

   NEW MEMBERS:  JoAnn Kurz 

(A beautiful lady who is joining us to Quilt & Learn) 

 

  “GREAT OUTDOORS” 

“MOONLIGHTERS” 

      “ROCKETS” 

along with other guilds, please join us at any of our 

meetings to enjoy, learn, observe our programs & speakers.  

Our meetings are on the 3rd Wednesday of every month (except 

July & December) at the First Baptist Church in downtown 

Titusville, FL @ 9:30 a.m.  

Block of the Month:  MAY handed out at April Business 

meeting; June to be handed out at May Business meeting. 

Fat Quarter:  MAY is PASTEL SPRING FLOWERS 

MAY “FINGER FOODS” will be provided by: Jan Brock, 

Rosemary Earley, Cindy Gooden, and Judy Wetherbee.  



 

Florida Quilt Block Contest in recognition of the  

Titusville 150th Anniversary 

 

Jessica Gaudi provided information and 10 inch blocks for those 

interested in participating in the Florida Quilt Block contest.  

Completed 12 ½ by 12 ½ inch blocks due at the JUNE business 

meeting.  She has a few more squares to bring to the MAY meeting.  

She will be asking for two volunteers at the MAY meeting to do the 

quilting and binding. At the JUNE meeting, members will do a paper 

ballot for the winning block.  Prize will be determined later.  St. 

Gabriel’s Church is having an Ice Cream Social after the 4 th of July 

parade and hoping it could be displayed there.  More information will 

be provided as it comes in.    

 

REMINDERS 
 

BLOCK OF THE MONTH for May – due for the May 17th meeting.  

 

     HELPING HANDS 
 Rose Palek    Binding    321-267-7513 

 Cora Postlethwait   Hand Quilting   321-267-3590 

 Janet Romer   Labeling    321-269-4009 

 Candi Madison   LongArm Quilting   321-265-1999 

 



 

        
The following is the philosophy of Charles Schultz,  

Creator of the “Peanuts” comic strip. 

You don’t have to actually answer the questions. Just ponder on them.  Just read the e-mail 
straight through, and you’ll get the point. 

1. Name the five wealthiest people in the world. 
2. Name the last five Heisman trophy winners. 
3. Name the last five winners of the Miss America pageant. 
4. Name ten people who have won the Nobel or Pulitzer Prize. 
5. Name the last half-dozen Academy Award winners for best actor or actress. 
6. Name the last decade’s worth of World Series winners. 

How Did You Do? 

The point is none of us remember the headlines of yesterday. 

There are no second-rate achievers. 

They are the best in their fields. 

But the applause dies. 

Awards tarnish. 

Achievements are forgotten. 

Accolades and certificates are buried with their owners. 

Here’s Another: 

1. List a few teachers who aided your journey through school. 
2. Name three friends who have helped you through a difficult time. 
3. Name five people who have taught you something worthwhile. 
4. Think of a few people who have made you feel appreciated and special. 
5. Think of the people you enjoy spending time with. 

Easier? 

THE LESSON: 

The People Who Make A Difference In Your Life Are Not The Ones With The Most 
Credentials, The Most Money…Or The Most Awards. 

They Simply Are The Ones Who Care The Most. 


